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Hi Club Members, 
  
     Here it is fall already and 
hopefully better hunting weather is upon 
us.  We really need some rain to help the 
dry conditions. 

  
     Our fall club picnic and hunt were a great success!  If you 
missed it you missed a good time.  Again we would like to thank 
the Goss's for letting us use their home for this event. 
  
     The spring picnic and hunt will be April 26th 2015 at the 
Goss's and an entry form will be on the web site shortly. 
  
     The club open hunt is scheduled for the 8th of August, 
2015!  As soon as everything is finalized the flier will be 
posted on the web site and placed in the magazines etc. 
  
     Several ideas were brought up about fund raisers to use at 
the open hunt so we are not using the same one every year.  We 
will discuss them further and decide which ones to use next 
year. 
  
     We have two new members:  Sue Camp and Marvin Harris,  
Welcome to the club. 
  
Membership Drawing winner was Joe Adrian. 
  
Finds of the month winners:  Jewelry:  Mathew Derr:  10k  15.5 
gram gold ring 
  
Coins: --------------- 
  
Misc.:  Francis Kelly:  Lock 
  
     The group hunt we were working on was a bust.  But you will 
still be able to hunt Beltsville lake after Labor Day.  

"The Penn Pointer"



  
You must stop at the office and register.  Digging tool "Screw 
Driver" on land and water scoop in the water. 
  
If you are interested we can discuss it at the October meeting. 
  
  
"KEEP ON DIGGING" 
  
BDTHC President 
By Derr


